
Report to School Board on October 18 NES PAC Meeting 

by Trustee Dixon 

1) New Board elected:  

Chair – Kate Lario 

Vice-Chair – Aidan McLaren-Caux 

Secretary-Treasurer – Lacey Hough 

Grants – Stephanie Roger and Kara Yano 

2) Gaming grant has been received. 

3) Hot lunch is still in the planning stage as it continues to be a challenge with 4 cohorts to be 

served on a split lunch schedule. 

4) Child Care Centre – Questions remain about accessibility, operation, and after school program 

that neither Principal Hibberson nor Trustee Dixon felt confident in answering. 

5) Next meeting will be held on November 18. 

 

 

Report to School Board on October 25 NSS PAC Meeting 

by Trustee Dixon Report on NSS PAC Oct. 28 by Trustee Dixon 

1) A gaming grant of $2,440 has been received. 

2) Principal reported a single cohort group of 140 students 

3) Theresa Weatherhead has started the Sexual Health program. 

4) 4 students who worked on the solar panels received an excellent work report. 

5) Mountain biking is a new outdoor activity. 

6) There is no Year Book committee yet but many parents in attendance were keen to help. 

7) Funding requests were approved. $500 for the Sexual Health program which was applied for by 

the Counselling Department; $1,000 for the P.E. Department for equipment for the weight 

room, and $500 toward a new washer and dryer for the Home Ec room. 

8) The next meeting will be held on November 25. 

 

 

 

 



Southern Zone Trustee Report - November 17th Meeting 

BES PAC/EES PAC 

• BES PAC met on October 27th & November 7th @3:30pm 

• AGM was October 27th, all positions remained the same, plus newly 

appointed Vice Chair 

• Hoss and Jill’s will be providing Hot Lunch for BES students 

• Parents are grateful for new EA, Anja Harrison 

• Parents are also grateful for the revamped SS space!!  

• Next meeting is on December 1st @3:30pm 

EES PAC  

• No report or meeting date set 

DPAC 

• Met on November 4th, wasn’t able to attend due to short notice  

ALIEAC 

• Next meeting is January 18th, @4pm 

 



COMMITTEE REPORT – Nov. 17, 2020 
 
Board Chair- 
 
-I have joined Board Chair Zoom meetings – discussions are on the back to school reports, how districts 
are conducting meetings and how things are going 
-the BCSTA Academy is being held on Nov. 27-28  and I am interested to hear how we will attend as a 
Board – will we meet as a group or?? 
-Chris, Michelle and I attended a virtual presentation by Eli Mina on Roberts Rules and Meeting 
Management on Nov. 9 
-it was a great presentation and I think it would be great to share with the Board 
-it is a 3 hour presentation – is there an interest in this? 
 
 
 

Nakusp Secondary PAC: 
 
-Chris attended for me 
 
Lucerne PAC: 
-met on Oct.27 with 4 parents present and 2 staff 
-Nick shared school events, including the return of student council  - PAC will donate to student 
council to support their activities 
-report on the skate park grant – painted and updated the ramp and purchased rails 
-AGM was held  
Elections –  Chair –Robert Madden  
  Vice-Chair – Theresa Tremaine 
  DPAC Rep – Karin Dodds 
Treasurer and Secretary to be elected at next meeting 
-next meeting Nov. 10 
 

- The Lucerne PAC met again on November 10 
- -8 parents present, and 2 staff 
- Constable Matt Jones attended and spoke to the parents about drug use in community 

and general youth problems, he shared the process if police are called 
- As he is new to the area, parents filled him in as well 
- Sara Wearmouth will stay on as treasurer and Ray Schuff accepted the position of 

secretary 
- The skate park was discussed as to what else is required, grant almost complete 
- Next meeting is December 8 

 
BCPSEA: 
-a conference call is being held Nov 23 to review the staffing positions as Renzo DelNegro has 
resigned as CEO 
 
BCSTA-Branch- 
-the Academy is being held virtually Nov. 27-28 
-we should have all received notice in our BCSTA weekly update 



-all trustees and senior staff are covered by one expense 
-next Branch meeting – Academy – Nov 26-28 
 
 
OLRC(Okanagan Labour Relations): 
-met by Zoom Oct. 22 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Lora Lee Brekke, Trustee 
 


